IEEE 802 LMSC Informal Communication



To: 	TBD

CC:	Mr. Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC p.nikolich@ieee.org
		Mrs. Pat Thaler, Vice Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC pthaler@broadcom.com 
		Mr. James P. K. Gilb, Vice Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC gilb@ieee.org 

From: 		IEEE 802 LMSC1

Subject:	Communication of New Work Under Consideration, IEEE 802 xx/xx Plenary
 
Date:	Day, Month, Year

Dear Colleagues, 

This information communication is to inform you of new work that was considered by the IEEE 802 community at the IEEE 802 [Month, Year] Plenary held in [Location]:

· Project Authorization Requests (PARs) - http://www.ieee802.org/PARs.shtml 
· Study Group Consideration – URL TBD

Please note that IEEE meetings are open and may be attended by any individuals who register and fulfill any registration fees.  Details regarding future IEEE 802 plenary meeting schedules may be found at http://www.ieee802.org/PARs.shtml.  Please refer to individual working groups for their interim meeting schedules.  A listing of all working groups may be found at http://www.ieee802.org/. 


Best Regards,

John D’Ambrosia
Recording Secretary, IEEE 802 LMSC


Note - 	This email solely represents the views of the IEEE 802 LMSC and does not necessarily represent a position of the IEEE or the IEEE Standards Association.  
